
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Under Section 112.15 of the Physical Agreement, Company proposes
to return Mr. Phillip J. Camara from LTD to the position of Arc Welder at
Hercules, effective July 23, 1979.

Mr. Camara was an Arc Welder in the Gas Construction Department
when he was placed on LTD, effective October 31, 1978. On July 16, 1979,
Dr. Stanley A. Clark, Jr., released him to assume the duties of his former
classification •

. If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please
so indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of
this letter to Company.

By
Manager

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto
as of the date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO

By t1"" ~~Business Manager


